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U11 Hockey Alberta Development Pilot extended for 2023-24 
 
Hockey Alberta will be extending the U11 Hockey Alberta Development Pilot (U11 HADP) for the 2023-24 
hockey season. The focus of the U11 HADP remains to identify the best overall structure of the top level of 
U11 and to ensure alignment and progression within the entire hockey system.  
 
During the 2022-23 season, Hockey Alberta established the U11 HADP province wide, in conjunction with 
our Minor Hockey Leagues to continue exploring the merit of a predetermined top level of U11 hockey in 
the province of Alberta. Results and feedback from the 2022-23 U11 HADP season have been positive as 
Hockey Alberta looks to implement amended hosting structures, player movement rules, league 
scheduling and Coach and Player Development Standards.  
 
For the 2023-24 season, the U11 HADP will operate similar to the 2022-23 hockey season, with minor 
tweaks to affiliation and deadlines to apply for expansion or contraction based off the initial team listing.  
 
HADP MODEL 2023-24 > 
 
TEAMS LISTING/ APPLICATION PROCESS > 
 
Full details on the U11 HADP are posted on the Hockey Alberta website.  
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact the Hockey Alberta Office. 
 
 
Bryden Burrell,   
Manager, Minor Hockey 
bburrell@hockeyalberta.ca   
403-967-0057 
 
 

Mike Applegate 
Regional Manager North, Hockey Development 
mapplegate@hockeyalberta.ca 
780-875-0238

 
 

https://www.hockeyalberta.ca/uploads/source/u11/U11HockeyAlbertaDevelopmentPilot.pdf
https://www.hockeyalberta.ca/uploads/source/u11/U11HADPTeamsApplicationProcess2324.pdf
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